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Friday 14th March 2025  

 

Dear Parents/carers,  

 

This week we have been thinking about ‘Freedom’, and how we all have the freedom 

to make choices and by following Jesus we can be guided along the right path. We 

have also been reflecting upon the choices we are making on our Lenten journey 

together.  

This has been another busy week, Y4 went on a trip to the Philharmonic for a live 

concert which was thoroughly enjoyed by all. We took part in ‘Wear Blue for Bobby’ 

day yesterday and reminded ourselves about road safety and staying safe at all times.  

 
Reminders:  
 

• Junior Boiler: We are still experiencing significant issues with our junior boiler 
and ask that the children continue to wear layers/warmer clothes to school 
each day. Work will begin next week to install a temporary boiler, there may be 
a few changes to collection/drop off for the junior children but we will keep you 
informed.   

• Monday 17th March- Y2’s St Patrick’s Day Assembly for the whole school 
and Y2 families, please arrive at 2.30pm promptly and ALL MOBILE PHONES 
must be switched off and stored out of sight. We ask for your support with being 
on time and not using phones as this is very disruptive for our children after 
they have worked hard for their performance. Any one not following these rules 
will be asked to leave the premises.  

• Wednesday 19th March- Y6 visit to Kepplewray, the children are so excited 
for this adventure and we thank the staff for helping to prepare for this trip and 
for giving up their time for our children.  

• Wednesday 26th March- Parent’s meetings, please make sure you attend this 
to find out about your child’s progress. Appointment times will be sent home on 
Monday. 

• Wednesday 2nd April- Eid celebration event in our infant hall 2pm-4pm. 

• Wednesday 9th April- Easter Big Leant walk and our celebration event in our 
infant hall 2pm-4pm.  

• Thursday 10th April – End of term for children school closes at 1pm.  
 

Thank you for your continued support  

 

Mrs G Murphy                                  Mrs C Keegan  

Head Teacher           Deputy Head Teacher  
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